
To: Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From: Jim Hayden, First Selectman 

 

Re: Board of Selectmen Meeting Cancellation  

 

Date: July 1, 2020 

 

The regularly scheduled July 8, 2020 meeting of the Board of Selectmen is cancelled due to a 

lack of new business. The next meeting of the Board of Selectmen is scheduled for 6:30 pm on 

July 22, 2020. 


